
ACTION TRACKING                                                                                                                                                                            APPENDIX 2
ACTION TRACKING FOR THE EDUCATION, YOUTH & CULTURE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date Agenda item Action Required Action
Officer(s)

Action taken Timescale

01.07.2021 6. Social Media 
and Internet Safety

Cllr David Healey referred to the Notice 
of Motion which went to Council in 
2019, where all Members signed up to 
a pledge that they would not 
themselves engage in social media in 
ways which denigrates other 
individuals.  He asked how Members 
could re-affirm this pledge.  The 
Learning Advisor suggested that this 
and online bullying be promoted to 
form part of the new academic year 
and included in schools newsletters, 
twitter,  websites etc. and said the 
authority’s communication team could 
promote this further to make a stance 
on cyber bullying which was very 
important.  This suggestion was 
supported by the Committee.  

Claire Sinnott / 
Ceri Shotton

All Member Briefing 
Sessions held on 1st and 2nd 
February.  #bekind pledge 
campaign to launch week 
commencing 8th February, 
2022.

Completed.

02.12.2021 3. Minutes Lynn Bartlett asked that the word 
classroom be amended to School in 
paragraph six of page 10 of the 
minutes.

Janet Kelly Minutes amended and sent 
to translation for publication 
on the Council’s website.

Completed.

02.12.2021 4. Forward Work 
Programme

That a copy of the letters sent to Mr. 
Jeremy Miles MS on the School 
Holiday Enrichment Programme and 
Elective Home Education be circulated 
to the Committee.

Ceri Shotton A copy of the letter was 
circulated to the Committee 
via e-mail on 18.01.2022.

Completed.



ACTION TRACKING                                                                                                                                                                            APPENDIX 2
02.12.2021 5. Supporting 

Service Children in 
Education Update

In response to a question from Cllr 
Dave Mackie, Vicky Barlow suggested 
that a further report to outline the 
priority actions of schools following the 
audit be presented to the Committee.

Vicky Barlow Item added to FWP as ‘item 
to be scheduled’ to be 
presented to the Committee 
at a future meeting.

Completed.

02.12.2021 5. Supporting 
Service Children in 
Education Update

Cllr Tudor Jones suggested that 
additional funding would be required in 
the case of a major conflict.  Vicky 
Barlow agreed to feedback this 
suggestion to Supporting Service 
Children in Education (SSCE) Cymru.

Vicky Barlow Meeting with SSCE Cymru 
has been scheduled for 10th 
February where feedback 
will be provided.  

Completed

02.12.2021 5. Supporting 
Service Children in 
Education Update

In line with recommendation (b) that a 
letter be written to Mr. Peter Hawley 
and Connah’s Quay High School.

Ceri Shotton Letter sent to Mr. Peter 
Hawley on behalf of the 
Committee on 28.01.2022.

Completed

02.12.2021 5. Supporting 
Service Children in 
Education Update

In line with recommendation (c) that 
the Chairman of the Council be asked 
to write to Mr. Peter Hawley and 
Connah’s Quay High School.

Ceri Shotton Copy of letter sent to Mr. 
Peter Hawley sent to the 
Chairman of the Council with 
a request that he also write 
to Mr. Hawley.

Completed.

02.12.2021 6. Welsh in 
Education 
Strategic 10 Year 
Plan 2022-2032

Cllr Tudor Jones speaking to the 
Council’s commitment to increase the 
number of fluent Welsh speakers 
within its schools and extending those 
Welsh language skills into the wider 
community, suggested the removal of 
the word ‘fluent’.  He said that by 
removing the need for fluent welsh 
speakers this would ensure greater 
participation.  He felt that 
conversational level would be 

Vicky Barlow The draft Welsh in 
Education Strategic 10 Year 
Plan 2022-2032 has been 
amended to reflect the 
suggestion made.   

Completed 
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sufficient.  Vicky Barlow said that she 
would feedback this suggestion as part 
of the consultation process. 

02.12.2021 7. Flintshire 
Summer of Fun 
and Summer 
Playschemes

Claire Homard suggested that once the 
feedback from parents and children 
had been collated, that this be 
circulated to the Committee. 

Claire Homard Evaluation reports on 
Summer of Fun circulated to 
Members of the Committee 
via e-mail on 25.01.2022.

Completed.

02.12.2021 7. Flintshire 
Summer of Fun 
and Summer 
Playschemes

Cllr Tudor Jones queried the number of 
welsh first language sites as it referred 
to 2 on page 47 of the report and 3 on 
pages 76 and 77.  Claire Homard 
agreed to check this following the 
meeting.

Claire Homard Information to confirm that 
there were 3 welsh language 
first sites at:

 Ysgol Maes Garmon
 Ysgol Croes Atti
 Ysgol Treuddyn

Circulated to Members of 
the Committee via e-mail on 
25.01.2022.

Completed.


